
DeTOUR TOWNSHIP 

Special Meeting 

June 5, 2018 

A special  meeting ofthe DeTour Township Board was called to order at 5:00p.m. on 

June 5, 2018  in the Township office by Superintendent Tom Lehman. 

Present:  Superintendent Tom Lehman, Trustee Robert Vaught and Clerk Linda 

Fisher.  Trustee Johnny Fountain and Treasurer Sharon Hamel were absent. 

The motion was  made by Tom Lehman and supported by Robert Vaught to approve the 

Property Acquisition  Resolution to purchase the property T.41N. R.4.E., Tax ID            

#005-107-024-00  in the amount of $9779.34.Roll call vote : Yes – 3 No-0, 

Motion carried. 

There being no further business to come before the Board, on a motion by Tom Lehman, 

the meeting adjourned at 5:30pm 

Linda Fisher, ClerkDeTour Township 


